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The El Dorado County Sheriff Office will open a new substation in El Dorado Hills this week.

As that community has grown, its population has eclipsed rural communities around Placerville

and residents have asked for higher visibility from the Sheriff's department.

The department will open its substation Friday in the El Dorado Hills Town Center, next to

Mechanics Bank.

Grand opening events begin at 5:30 p.m. Officials will distribute information on making crime

reports, preventing crimes and applying for various permits - services that will be available when

the station is open.

The substation's address is 4354 Town Center Blvd., #112.
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